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Dear Sir/madam,
I strongly support the present ID requirement, to prevent voter fraud.  Without ID, it
would be easy for someone to cast a vote in the name of another person, and the fraudster
cannot be traced.
These days, providing ID is often routine.  A driver’s licence, rates notice, electricity bill
or some other identifying document is needed to open a bank account, withdraw money,
join a library, travel by plane, or post an overseas parcel. So why is removing the ID
requirement such a priority for the new Labor state government?  I cannot help
wondering.
Please retain the current requirement for voters to provide proof of identity before
casting their vote.  This requirement is widely accepted by the community, and is
needed to ensure the integrity of the electoral system by minimizing the possibility of
voter fraud. Let’s keep some integrity!
Regards,
Rod Force.
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